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Recently there has developed a situation where Worthington Cylinders SCUBA cylinder 
SP-14157 have failed hydrostatic requalification.  The following information is provided 
to you for use in counseling those who may be affected by this situation.  
 
When the requalification process has been properly administered (by first conducting the 
required pretest twice at 89% test pressure followed by the requalification test to test 
pressure) X-S SCUBA, the distributer of this cylinder, will replace these cylinders when 
the following information is provided to them:  
 

1. A completed hydrostatic report that shows the requalification process was 
properly conducted 

2. Complete data is recorded from the crown 
3. A picture of the cylinder clearly indicating it will not hold gas inclusive of the serial 

number. X out all markings except serial number and hydro. 
 
For more information you should contact X-S SCUBA customer service at 866. 
XS.SCUBA (866.977.2822) 
 
 
Dale Fox 
Newsletter Editor 
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